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I strongly oppose this bill. We in Oregon are already taxed to the brink. You say 

"public safety" when in fact it is just another money grab that we the people can't fight 

against because you want to make it constitutional. The bureaucratic machine is in 

over its head, you've created problems with your policies by not criminalizing drugs 

and other offenses all in the name of equity or social justice or any monikers you 

create. You created a problem, IMHO you don't want to fix it because it would put 

special interest groups out of a job. Quit using our hard earned money to feed the 

coffers of problems you created. I strongly oppose this bill. Stop stealing from us!!! 


